
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wright 

 

Hello Nursery Class of 2021! 

I’m Mrs W (Mrs Wright) and I will be your new teacher 

in Nursery. I’m very excited about you coming to start 

your journey at Eastfield with me in September! In 

Nursery we have an indoor and outdoor area filled 

with wonderful things to do. You will learn many new 

things and you will make lots of new friends.  

I hope that you have a lovely summer holiday and 

relax and have fun. I can’t wait to meet you in the 

Autumn term. 

 


